# **CONNECTION CARD**

Visitors: Thank you for joining us today!

Please help us connect with you by filling out this card. When you have finished, simply tear off this page and drop it at the Welcome Center in the lobby.

Tell us about Yourself:		
Name:		
Address:		
City/Zip:		
Phone:		
Email:		
I am a:		
☐ 1st Time Visitor ☐ Returning Visitor		
I heard about Penn Valley from:		
Friend Flyer Website Event		
Other:		
I am:		
Married Single Other:		
I have kids: Yes No		
I would like to:		
Understand my relationship with God		
Learn more about Penn Valley Church		
Learn more about various Ministries		
Discuss being Baptized		
Discuss having my Child Dedicated		
Volunteer		
Today's Date:		

## Notes for this Week




320 N. 3rd Street, Telford, PA 18969
Phone: (215) 723-5890 | Fax: (215) 723-7136
Sunday Mornings
9:25 a.m. Prayer | 10:15 a.m. Worship Service
www.pennvalleychurch.org

FOR PASTORAL CARE EMERGENCIES
Please call Dan Balmer at 215-852-7169 or
Dale Alderfer at 215-872-6468.





## Welcome!

We're glad you're here & hope throughout our time together this morning you will truly Experience His Grace.

# Pray

We encourage you to spend some extra time with our God, meditating on his word and praying for the needs of our families, our communities, our nation and our world.

## About Us

Get to know more about our Leadership and Vision by visiting the "Who We Are" tab on our website at www.pennvalleychurch.org.

"Penn Valley Church exists to help our neighbors discover the story of God, be discipled in the family of God and deliver the love of God to our community and beyond."

#### October 23, 2022

Sermon Series: "The Holiness of God"

Messages are available on the website.

This Week: "The Holiness of God" ~ The Name of God

Exodus 3:7-15 ~ Adam Larew Speaking

Next Week: "The Holiness of God" ~ Our View of Sin 2 Samuel 6:1-7 ~ Adam Larew Speaking

#### **Events this Week**

Sunday 10/23: Membership Class @ 12 Noon in the Coffee House

Monday 10/24: GCS Board Meeting @ 7:15 p.m. in the Coffee House

<u>Tuesday 10/25</u>: TACOS Night @ 6:30 p.m. in the Gym Wednesday 10/26: Youth Group @ 6:30 p.m. in the Gym & Coffee House

#### **Announcements**

## **Tacos Tuesday**

Please join us for TACOS night this Tuesday, October 25 from 6:30 - 8:30 p.m. in the Gym. The night will start with enjoying some actual (food) TACOS!! Following the meal we will continue to enjoy TACOS in PRAYER! Our young people will assist in leading the prayer portion of our evening. We will join together using the following TACOS prayer method:

- T Thanksgiving
- A Adoration
- C Confession
- O Others (praying for others)
- S Self (praying for personal requests)

God gathers with those who gather in His name (Matthew 18:20). This is a night you don't want to miss! Register your family on our website under the "Events" tab.

### Announcements Continued

#### **Operation Christmas Child is a Month Away!**

This year's OCC Packing Party will be held Saturday, November 12 (9 a.m. - 4 p.m.) with setup on Friday, November 11 (6 - 9 p.m.). We need help on Friday night at 5 p.m. to help move boxes from Sabrina's home to the church and then assemble school kits. Volunteers are needed on Saturday to help pack boxes and items still needed include toy/fillers for all ages, balls, soap & washcloths. Lunch will be provided so come and go as you are able on Saturday. Funds are also needed to ship the boxes, as each shoebox costs \$10 to ship and we plan to pack 1,350 boxes. Checks can be written to Penn Valley Church with "OCC" on the memo line and dropped in the lock box on the foyer wall. You can also give online at samaritanspurse.org/operationchristmas-child/ways-to-give and then email your receipt to this address (occpennvalley@gmail.com) so we can keep track of how many shoeboxes have been sponsored. If you have any questions, please contact Sabrina Bratcher at smile 7882 hiya@yahoo.com.

## **Baptism Sunday - November 20**

Baptism is the outward act that symbolizes the inward transformation of coming to and receiving Jesus Christ as our Savior. The purpose of baptism is to give visual testimony of our commitment to Christ. If you are interested in baptism please contact Pastor Adam at adam.larew@pennvalleychurch.org.

## Offering Envelopes

If you no longer use church offering envelopes, please contact Deb Zender at the church office to let her know at deb.zender@pennvalleychurch.org. This will help us with reordering offering envelopes for next year as well as eliminate the waste of printing envelopes that won't be used. Thank you!

# Are you on our One Call Messaging List?

If you would like to receive messages from PVC please email us at info@pennvalleychurch.org.

#### Announcements Continued

#### Thanksgiving Food Drive

PVC is working with the Keystone Opportunity Center to serve vulnerable members of our community this Thanksgiving. Today is the last day to drop off your donations. If you would still like to help, please contact Karen Kelly at love4labs@gmail.com.

#### Family Night/PowerUp for November

Our next PowerUP night is Wednesday, November 2 at 6 p.m. in the gym. PowerUp is a mini version of our annual week-long sports camp and will be held the first Wednesday night of each month throughout the school year. Please register your kids on our website under the "Events" tab.

#### Grace Christian School

#### **GCS Conferences**

GCS will hold Parent-Teacher Conferences on Thursday, November 10 & Friday, November 11. Students will be dismissed early on these days at 12 Noon.

#### **GCS Moms in Prayer**

Moms in Prayer will meet the 2nd Thursday night of every month and the 2nd Friday morning of each month.

## Prayer Concerns

See our monthly prayer sheet to see how you can be praying for members of the Penn Valley Church Family. Prayer sheets are available in the information rack in the lobby.

Prayer Requests, Comments or Suggestions

,	

Drop this card with your requests/comments at the Welcome Center.